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Comment - I strongly urge you to support Medicaid expansion. While there are many challenges with 
adopting these expansions, I strongly believe that the benefits of protecting the under-served within the 
commonwealth outweigh the practical costs of implementation. I implore you to, at all costs, avoid the 
dogmatic narrowmindedness congress is demonstrating and assess these proposals based on their merit, 
instead of based on anyone's political affiliations.
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